
   

 

 

 

Book Week 2023 

Last week we celebrated Book Week at our school! Students, teachers and 

siblings transformed into their favourite characters and we had so much fun 

celebrating together during our Book Character Parade. 

The creativity and effort from all students was outstanding! We were so proud 

of our students for showcasing their love of reading and getting into the spirit 

of Book Week. 

From those cheeky Bin Chickens to the charming Princesses, we had a 

wonderful range of brilliant book characters.  

A special shoutout to our wonderful families who came to our Book Fair and 

generously bought their children new and exciting books, the money we raised 

will go towards further enriching our school library collection. Your support 

means the world to us! Thank you 

 
TowerStreetPS 

 
School Enews app 

Coming Events 
 

- 8th September 
K-6 Assembly 
 
- 12th September 
District Public Speaking 
 
- 7pm 13th September 
P&C Online Meeting 
 
- 13th September 
Regional Athletics Carnival 
 
- 6th September 
Zumba 
 
- 13th September 
Zumba 
 
- 20th September 
Zumba 
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Term 3, Week 6 

4th September 2023 
 

Tower Talk 

Term Dates 
 

- 22nd September 
Last day of Term 3 
 
- 9th October 
First day of Term 4 
 
- 15th December 
Last day of Term 4 
 

Current Book Club 

orders due: 08.09.2023 
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PBL 

Each fortnight we have a whole school PBL focus that we address and work on across the school. Classes 

complete lessons based on the PBL focus and practice the skills in the classroom, playground and at home. We 

include the fortnightly focus in each edition of Tower Talk so parents and carers can be included in the learning 

happening at school. Our whole school PBL focus for the fortnight is: 

‘We use kind words when communicating with others.’ 

Using our words tool – We think before we speak so that we can use kind words. 

Caring tool - We care about how our words make other people feel. 

- Thinking before we speak 

- Using kind words online and offline 

- Being encouraging and praising others 

- Giving compliments 

- Being an upstander 

- Using appropriate language for school 

- Speaking in a respectful tone and without hand gestures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mia L 
Tori 
Phoenix 
Ivy Q 
Amelia 
Thomas 
 

Saja 
Jasmine 
Lynn 
Edvin 
Emilie 
Tyler 
 

Hannah B 
Jacob R 
Alina 
Mia E x 2  

Ella Z 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
When did you use kind words 

today? 

 

How many ways can you 

communicate kindly at 

school? 

Captain Tower is our PBL mascot and he is 

here to help parents / carers be involved with 

our PBL focus. 

Here are some questions you could ask your 

child to help them learn and practice our PBL 

focus this fortnight at home and school. 

 

Why is it important to use 

kind words online?  



 

 

Father’s Day 

We hope all the Tower Street father’s and father figures enjoyed a special day 

yesterday. 

Thank you to the P&C and the team of volunteers who organised and assisted 

at the Father’s Day Stall on Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

District Athletics Carnival  

Our District Athletics team competed at the East Hills PSSA District Athletics Carnival on 21 August 2023. Our 

athletes displayed outstanding sportsmanship and competed well in all events. 

Congratulations to Phoenix who finished 1st in the 9-year girls 100m final. We are proud to have the fastest 9 year 

old girl in the East Hills District! This is an incredible achievement well done Phoenix. This means that Phoenix will 

now compete at the Sydney South West Athletics Championship representing the East Hills District.  

Congratulations also to Amity & Mikayla who both placed 3rd in field events at the District Carnival. Amity in the 

12 years girls High Jump and Mikayla in 11 years Shot Put. Well done girls on these incredible results! 

Thank you to all the spectators that cheered on our athletes at the District Carnival. Thank you also to Mrs 

Probert, Mr McCrae who attended the carnival as officials and coordinated the District Discus event and to Mrs 

Swan for managing the team. 

All District Athletics team members that competed at the carnival will receive special certificates at our next 

school assembly on Friday 8 September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Temporary Workforce Transition Initiative 

In May this year, the NSW Government announced 

a plan to make an offer of permanent employment 

to at least 10,000 temporary teachers and school 

support staff.  

Eligibility is based on school-based employees 

including teachers and all support staff who have 

worked in the same school on a temporary basis 

for 3 years or more, at the same classification, are 

engaged in a 12-month contract with that school 

for 2023 and are eligible for permanent 

employment.  

We are so excited to announce that Mrs Coughlan, Miss Lamb, Mr McCrae and Mrs Bateman will now be 

permanent members of the Tower Street PS team and we could not be more delighted to be welcoming these 

exceptional educators to our school as part of this initiative! 

I know you will join me in congratulating these outstanding staff members who have recently transitioned from 

temporary to permanent employment at Tower Street Public School as part of the Temporary Workforce 

Transition Initiative.  

 

 

SASS Recognition Week 

This week is School Administrative and Support Staff 

Recognition Week, a time to acknowledge and thank the 

often unsung heroes in our public schools. 

Our SAS staff play an important role in the school 

community. They are often the first people you see when you 

enter a school and are essential to maintaining positive 

relationships with students, parents and the community. 

SAS staff work in school offices, in classrooms and libraries 

and maintaining and caring for school grounds and buildings. 

They are often the ones to tend to students when they are 

unwell and they ensure the efficient management of school 

financial and administration functions. 

At Tower Street PS we are lucky to have an incredible SASS team who go above and beyond each and every day to 

support our students, teachers and community. I know you will join me in thanking and acknowledging our SASS 

team this week. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students Supervision – Student Safety 

A friendly reminder that our morning supervision for students does not 

begin until 8.30am. The safety of our students is our priority, so we ask 

that students do not arrive at school prior to this time. 

If you require your child to be supervised prior to 8.30am we encourage you to enrol your child at our Before and 

After school care provider, ‘OSH Club’. This service operates daily onsite and begins at 7.00am. If you would like 

further information, feel free to contact OSH Club at towerstreet@oshclub.com.au  

 

 

  

Next P&C Meeting will be held at 7pm Wednesday 13 September. This meeting will be held online via Teams. All 

are welcome to attend the online meeting. 
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Canteen Tender 

The school is seeking a private canteen operator through a tender process to begin operating the school canteen. 

This process has the support of our school P&C. 

Please share this information with anyone who may be interested in submitting a tender to take on the operation 

of our school canteen. 

All tenders need to be received by 3pm Friday 22 September 2023. 

 



  

The first Zumba class was a hit. So many energetic movers and groovers had fun bopping to great songs, whilst 

getting fit at the same time. We look forward to seeing Zumba members at Wednesday lunchtimes, for the rest of 

the term. Don’t forget to bring your membership card as proof of entry. 

Sports 

Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Zumba Class Memberships for Sale 
Now! 

Tower Street students are invited to participate in a 

fun, energetic 4-Week Zumba program. Zumba classes 

will be delivered by members of the Sport Committee 

on Wednesdays, at lunch time beginning Week 7. 

Zumba Memberships cost $2.00 per student. Sport 

Ministers are currently collecting payment and issuing 

Zumba membership cards before school.  

 

Fun Food Friday 

We would like to thank the Year 6 students who have come in early on 

past few Friday mornings to help prepare for Fairy Bread Friday.  

Executive Committee 

 

  

 



 





 

 



 


